
 

Julie L. Floch 

Deceased: September 23, 2016 

Julie L. Floch was Partner-in-Charge of the Not-for-Profit Services Group.  She had significant 

experience with the present applications of accounting and auditing standards for not-for-profit 

entities, as well as with applicable federal and state compliance and tax laws and the regulations 

relating to those organizations that receive government funding. 

A graduate of the State University of New York at Binghamton, with graduate studies at Baruch 

College/CUNY, Julie had participated in various not-for-profit initiatives of the American 

Institute of Certified Public Accountants (AICPA), including a term on its NPO Expert Panel, 

and as a panelist in its educational courses.  She also served on the New York State Society of 

Certified Public Accountants’ (NYSSCPA) committee on not-for-profit organizations (which she 

formerly chaired) and its committee on tax-exempt entities.  

In addition, Julie was a member of the governing board of the Independent Sector, a member of 

the Financial Accounting Standards Board’s Financial Statements of Not-for-Profit Entities 

Resource Group, on the government affairs committee of the Nonprofit Coordinating 

Committee, an advisor to the Frances L. & Edwin L. Cummings Memorial Fund, on the 

legislative affairs committee of Philanthropy New York, on the audit committee of the Sargent 

Shriver National Center on Poverty Law, and an advisor to the Charities Law Project at the 

Columbia Law School.  Previously, she served on the Internal Revenue Service’s Advisory 

Committee on Tax Exempt and Government Entities, a role which included providing input for 

the significant redesign of the federal Form 990 in 2008, was a member of the board of trustees 

of the New York Council of Nonprofits, and chaired the finance and audit committees of the 

Crohn’s and Colitis Foundation of America. 

Julie was an adjunct professor of auditing at Baruch College/CUNY, and previously taught not-

for-profit management at the New School University and served on its Faculty Senate.   

We will miss our friend Julie ... a luminary in her field. 


